


ATC
Minutes
Date: November 19, 2021
Time: 2-3
Approval of Minutes
The minutes from the October meeting were posted on Canvas for approval.
Survey
The main topic for the November meeting was the technology survey.  The ATC created a survey last year that was focused on the changes and challenges that faculty faced when we went to remote operations.  The questions from last year’s survey were posted on Canvas and committee members made suggestions and comments.
After going through all the possible questions, Roz Jester suggested that we might want to combine our survey with the survey that she and the eLearning coordinators were working on.
The committee agreed that this was a good way to proceed.  Ellie and Roz agreed to meet before the winter break to go over both surveys and come up with a draft to be discussed and approved at the January meeting. 
Proctorio and Proctor U
Jason presented the results of the pilot program comparing Proctor U with Proctorio.  Two products from Proctor U were made available to 10 faculty to pilot.  The results of the pilot were presented to the committee and the Power Point was posted on Canvas.  Jason recommended that we move forward for another year with the two products, ProctorU and Proctorio.  We will continue with the site-wide license of Proctorio and offer ProctorU as a secondary option but in a more controlled (larger pilot program) environment to collect more information and give more faculty the time to use it and provide feedback. The initial pilot program was short and rushed.   This will give us a better data set to use in determining if we want one solution over another and I am not opposed to offering multiple online proctoring tools that are within the budgets we have set forth.
The meeting was adjourned.
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